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Joe Chan
E-mail: foi+request-404-01d8739e@accessinfo.hk

Dear Joe Chan,
Code on Access to Information
Re : Application No. B185/2019

Thank you for your application dated 31.07.2019 seeking Access to Information

relating to unauthorised building works in Laguna City.

I regret to inform you that we are unable to provide the requested information for the
reasons set out in paragraphs 2.1, 2.9(d) and 2.13(a) of the Code on Access to Information which
state, a department may refuse to disclose information for the reason(s): the information could
only be made available by unreasonable diversion of a department’s resources; or the information

are relating to incomplete statistics, where disclosure could be misleading.

If you believe that we have failed to comply with any provision of the Code, you may
request for a review of the situation. Alternatively, you may complain to The Ombudsman, the
address is: 30/F, China Merchants Tower, Shun Tak Centre, Nos. 168-200 Connaught Road
Central, Hong Kong. (Telephone: 2629 0555, Fax: 2882 8149).

Yours sincerely,

PN

(KU Wai-ming)
Senior Structural Engineer

for Director of Buildings
S.L.Al/8(modified)
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Buildings Department Headquarters, North Tower, West Kowloon Government Offices, 11 Hoi Ting Road, Yau Ma Tei, Kowloon.



